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WELCOME BACK

PAW PRINT NEWSLETTER

PANTHERS BELIEVE! PANTHERS ACHIEVE!

Success is the sum of small efforts, repeated day-in and day-out.
Robert Collier

Welcome Back, Panthers!

WE ARE EXCITED TO WELCOME BACK ALL

STUDENTS TO CAMPUS ON TUESDAY, AUGUST
10TH! (STUDENTS WILL START IN HOMEROOM
AT 9:15 AM & WILL BE DISMISSED AT 4:10 PM.)

21-22 school year promises to bring many changes at
Braden River Middle School. While we will return to
our pre-Covid scheduling & protocols, we have
learned a valuable lesson about keeping each other
safe and will maintain practices like hand-sanitizer in
every classroom, daily cleaning and sanitizing, and
staying home when ill. Masks are now optional & we
welcome whatever makes your child comfortable.

Construction is continuing this year. Students will
return to a newly expanded cafeteria and newly
renovated classes in Building 6. Building 1-(the
administrative office, media center & science classes)
and Building 8-(new 6-classroom building) are still
under construction, which means the administrative
office has been temporarily placed in the multi-
purpose room (adjacent to the gym), the media
center has been relocated to rm. 410, and all science
classes will start the year in the Learning Cottages
(portable classrooms). By the start of the 22-23 school
year all phases of construction will be completed;
however, in the meantime, we will make the best of
our situation.

In order to prepare your child for his or her return,
please review the student handbook on the website
to ensure a successful start. We plan to start strong, ,
be strong, stay strong & finish strong. But this cannot
be done without the support of every parent and
school community member working with teachers
and staff members for the greater good of our
students
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Best regards, M\

Mrs. Zenon-Richardson
Proud Principal

S
Dvessing o Success
PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE TO REVIEW THE STUDENT
HANDBOOK FOR STUDENT DRESS CODE REQUIREMENTS.
YOU CAN FIND THIS ON PGS. 12-13 OF THE HANDBOOK.
KEY HIGHLIGHTS:

-NO SLEEVELESS SHIRTS.
-NO HOLES OR SLITS IN JEANS OR PANTS SHOWING
SKIN.
-NO LEGGINGS.

Safety Updates for a

Successful Year:

Safety is our utmost priority at BRMS. In order
to maintain a safe & orderly environment, the
following safety tips should be followed:
-IDs are required for safety purposes.

-All issues must be reported.

-Car riders must be dropped off (no earlier
than 8:45 am & picked up (no later than 4:40
pm) in the car rider lane & not along River
Club Blvd.

Key Supplies for Success:

Each teacher will provide a supply list for their
class. However, the following items will help your
child to have a successful start:

-Folders
-Paper
-Pencils

IMPORTANT REMINDERS FOR A
SUCCESSFUL START:

-Students must wear their IDs and they
must be visible at all times.
-Students should arrive to school on
time & to every class.

-Cell phones must be off & stored away
unless given permission.



